
From: Ellen Angel
To: Penny Thompson; Shelly Lizotte
Subject: Re: Design Development Phase
Date: Thursday, February 20, 2025 6:20:43 PM

Hi Penny,
I've reached out to everyone  as I hoped to have received  drawings  today.  But, Rob has a
family emergency and I've yet to receive anything from MEP. so Shellys drawings which you
have reviewed are the only things unless  I get something  tomorrow  a.m.

Sent from my U.S.Cellular© Smartphone
Get Outlook for Android

From: Penny Thompson <pthompson@cariboumaine.org>
Sent: Thursday, February 20, 2025 4:19:05 PM
To: Ellen Angel <eangel@artifexae.com>; Shelly Lizotte <rlizotte@artifexae.com>
Subject: Design Development Phase
 
Good afternoon –
 
Will I have anything formal on the Design Development Phase per § 3.3.3?
 
We have a City Council meeting on Monday February 24.
 
 
Penny Thompson
City Manager
City of Caribou Maine
(207) 493 – 5961 (direct line)
pthompson@cariboumaine.org

 
 
 
[This email comes from outside of your organization. Please be cautious opening or clicking
on any attachments or links.]
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